
INTERDEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM

TO:

FROM:

Amey Marella, Acting Commissioner
Department of Environmental Protection

Jeffrey Beckham, Undersecretary
Office of Policy and Management

OPM Approval of Proposed Regulations
New sections to the Stream Flow Standards and Regulations
OPM No. 1446

DATE:    July 9, 2009

The above-captioned regulation is approved substantively. The regulations and
this memorandum have been transmitted to the Office of the Governor for review
and final approval.

If you wish to make substantive revisions to the proposed regulations, please
advise this office in a cover memorandum and include the original OPM ID
Number 1446.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (860) 418-6362.

Stacey Serrano
Assistant Legal Counsel
Governor’s Office

RECEIVED
JUL 6 2009
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